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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
SUNDAY 29th JUNE 1997.

AGENDA.

1, Apologies 2. Minutes of the last A.G.M. 3.Matters Arising
4.Chairmans Report 5.Secretarys Report 6.Treasurers Report
7.Formulation of Club 8, Election of Officers - General Committee

Leagues & Comps 9.Signing on & Match Fees 10.Kit 1l1.Equipment
12.Training 14.A.0.B.

MEMBERS PRESENT: D.Bidwell, A.Shirley, M.Howes, M.Pond, K.Fuller,
J.Waters, P.Humphries, P.Conlan, A.Coleman, C.Merry, N.Wylie,
P.Howard, M.Bidwell, R.Griffin, J.Thompson, N.Zammitt, B.Howes.

APOLOGIES: S.Bayliss, N.Shirley, A.Conlan.

The minutes of the last A.G.M. where read and proposed by
M.Bidwell and 2nd K.Fuller as being a true and accurate account.

MATTERS ARISING: P.Howard asked what had happened to the Jock
Christie shield, he was informed that it had stayed in the hands
of the Cherwell & Westcott League, with the final still to be
played at Middleton, and hopefully we may have a Middleton team
to play for it again sometime?

CHAIRMANS REPORT: D.Bidwell welcomed everybody to the meeting,
and thanked the secretary and treasurer M.Howes and A.Shirley and
the rest of committee and managers for all their hard work during
the season . On the playing side he felt the 1lst team did well in
the end after poor start and did manage to get to the final of
the Brackley Myers Cup. The 2nds were very inconsistent through-
out the season, with the 3rd team it was about what we expected
after being put in the wrong division. On the boys side it was a
shame that the ul4s folded up half way through the season, but
the ulls gained a respectable mid-table position in a strong Mid-
Warwick league.

On the disciplinary side the Chairman felt that the conduct of
the club was very poor with the amount of bookings and sending
offs, with the result being, the club put on report by the N.F.A
with a suspended fine and if things did not improve next season
the fine would be imposed, or a possible BAN.

SECRETAREY'S REPORT: M.Howes thanked everyone for all their help
and hard work throughout the season. He too was dissapointed with
the disciplinary record for the club and felt it was getting
worse instead of better, with the bookings and sending offs it
created alot of work and expense to the Club, especially with the
fines imposed by Oxford Senior League. We can only get better, we
must?

TREASURER'S REPORT: A.Shirly handed out the balance sheets for
the season and asked for any questions. He also stated what a lot
of hard work it was continually chasing people to get money in,
and that match fees were down?
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FORMULATION OF CLUB: PROPOSED SECONDED
K.Fuller. P.HOWARD.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS:
POSITION PROPOSED SECONDED
PRESIDENT S.Newman. M.Bidwell. N.Zammitt.
V.PRESIDENT N.Blencowe

J.Christie P.Howard J.Thompson
CHAIRMAN D.Bidwell P.Howard P.Humphries
V.CHAIRMAN K.Fuller M.Pond P.Howard
SECRETARY M.Howes M.Bidwell M.Pond
TREASURER A.Shirly M.Pond K.Fuller
1st TEAM M.Pond C.Merry M.Bidwell
2nd TEAM K.Fuller M.Bidwell P.Howard
3rd TEAM A.Conlan P.Conlan A.Shirly
ul2s M.Bidwell P.Howard M.Pond

There were no offers for 2nd Team Manager to start with so the
3rd team was done first with 2 nominees being put forward
K.Fuller and A.Conlan. The position was put to a vote
A.Conlan 9 votes
K.Fuller 5 votes
A.Conlan was duly elected, K.Fuller was then proposed for the
2nds as above.

Helpers to team managers,
lst C.Merry

2nd -

3rds P.Conlan, J.Thompson
ul2s P.Howard.

COMMITTEE: To stay the same ie all the above plus a player and
team captain from each team, also P.Howard
Proposed M.Bidwell 2nd J.Thompson

Leagues to stay the same, also cups but no charity cup for 3rds
Myres Cup if it is run better.

Signing on £10-00 Match fees £2-00 Juniors £3-00 & £1-00 to stay
the same proposed A.Shirly 2nd N.Zammitt
C.Merry A.Shirly

KIT: The Social Club have offered £300 for new kit also A.Needle
has offered sponsorship for the 3rd Team, prices to be sought,
Ul2s need new socks, track suits, 2/per team needed if possile.
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WASHING: Prices to be sought at the Lauderette in Banbury?

RENT: PFA have put the rent up.

TRAINING: Start July 14th, use Chenderit School for 6 months if
possible.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: A. Shirley expressed his concerns over the
amount of players playing and not paying. Suggests no pay one
week no play the next week. Fines to be paid within 7 days plus
£4 on top of fine for added expenses. Proposed M. Howes,
seconded A. Shirley. All agreed. Outstanding monies from
Drummond and Meadows letters to be sent to the NFA and OFA for
reclaiming. Nick Zammitt apologised for letting M. Bidwell down
last season Mick Pond gave a vote of thanks to M. Howes and A.
Shirley for all their help.

Meeting closed at 12.04..
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD 7TH SEPTEMBER 1996

MEMBERS PRESENT: D. BIDWELL, A. SHIRLEY, M. HOWES, M. POND, K. FULLER,
P. CONLAN, N. HILLMAN, M. BIDWELL, J. THOMPSON, A. CONLAN.

APOLOGIES: N. ZAMMIT, A. COLEMAN

The meeting being the first of the Season the Chairman opened the Meeting and thanked
everyone for attending and wished all sides luck throughout the year.

SECRETARYS REPORT: M. Howes informed the meeting that letters had been sent to the
NFA and Banbury League regarding the monies owed by L. Drummond and S. Meadows.
Reply has been received quoting that it is too late for them to help retrieve owed money
as we should have informed them within 28 days. Still awaiting reply from Banbury
League.

TREASURERS REPORT: A. Shirley said that the Club was still owed about £70/£100 from
last season. The above mentioned players plus Squirrel and Nick Rakestraw owe.
Approximately £4000in Bank.

DEVELOPMENT OF CLUB/PFA: M. Pond said the PFA had held meeting with Clir Jarvis and
that Mr. John Fenemore had offered a field in Astrop Rd on a Lease Basis for the use of
the Football Club The F.C. to discuss and telephone Mr. Fenemore to meet and discuss.
The Committee felt that the field could be of use for the 3rd Team and for the Red Lion
and it would give an opportunity to rest what is fast becoming a very poor quality pitch.
M. Howes and M. Pond to meet Mr. Fennemore, factors of concern rent, lease and work
to be done.

KITS: A. Shirley said he may be able to get some new kits from a company in
Birmingham as the Umbro contact has fallen through.

K. Fuller said the 2nd Team need some new socks. To hold until we get new kits.

EQUIPMENT: M. Bidwell said that the Ist Team goal posts needed some new hooks and
should be painted a.s.a.p.

There being no further business the meeting closed.

WM
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MIDDLETON CHENEY FOOTBALL CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD 5TH OCTOBER 1996.

MEMBERS PRESENT: D.BIDWELL, A.SHIRLEY, M.HOWES, M.POND, K.FULLER,
P.CONLAN, N.HILLMAN, M.BIDWELL, J.THOMPSON,
P.HAWKES, C.MERRY.

APOLOGIES: A.COLMAN, A.CONLAN.

CHAIRMANS REPORT: The chairman open the meeting, the minutes were
read, proposed K.Fuller as a true and accurate record. 2nd
J.Thompson.

SECRETARYS REPORT: M.Howes informed the meeting that he had
received a reply from the Banbury League regarding the money owed
by L.Drummond. Have been informed that they have fined him
£10.00 for not being clear of our Books. Also have retrieved the
money owing. Read letter from the NFA regarding the above matter
and informed the Meeting that L. Drummond has been banned until
all paid up.

DEVELOPMENT OF CLUB: M. Pond said that he has spoken to Mr.
Fennemore and he was too busy to arrange a meeting re the piece
of land in Astrop Rd. but Mr.Fennemore will get back to us.

KITS: The 3rd Team have got their kit, lst and 2nd still waiting
to be picked up. Commented that it is a good kit and Alan
Shirley emphasised that it needs looking after. A photo of the
3rd Team with their Sponsor, Alan Needle was to be taken, Duncan
and Jim to sort.

CABARET NIGHT: A. Shirley informed the Meeting that he wasn't
going to spend all his time and effort to put events on for the
Football Club when none of the players can be bothered to attend.
The Club will lose around £600 this Season if efforts were not
made to raise money and have the support from all. He also
stated that a scrath card was not done today and proposed that an
Extraordinary Meeting should be held to propose the raising of
subs for matches. All agreed. The EGM to be held on 19th
October and up to Managers to inform players and advertise the
Meeting in the Club on the Board.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS: K. Fuller spoke of team selection saying
that he thought everyone who signs on should play for whichever
team they are selected for. The lst Team picks their squad,
2nd's pick theirs and the 3rd's have what is available. KF also
apologised for his behaviour the previous week in rowing with A.
Conlan.

J. Thompson said the Sponsor for the 3rd Team, Mr. Needle. was
willing to buy the trophies for the 3rd Team on Presentation
Night.

Paul Conlan said the windows in the greenhouse of a garden on
Main Rd. have been broken, owners to fix and bill the Club.

Mark Bidwell said that he had found all the equipment ie posts
and nets all over the place on Sunday morning following the 3rd's
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match on Saturday. Equipment also left in Pavillion. Managers to
tell players to be tidy and Managers responsibility to sweep
Pavillion and leave tidy and lock up properly.

Mick Pond thanked A. Shirley for all his efforts for the Cabaret.
M. Howes asked the Committee for their backing and support for A.
Shirley and told him not to take things personally and to think
of all the past events that have been successful.

Keith Fuller informed the Meeting that he needs someone to wash
2nds kit.

There being no further business the Meeting closed.





